
 
 

 

 

 

 

Division of Employment Security Takes Precautions after Employee Tests 

Positive for COVID-19 
 

RALEIGH — The North Carolina Division of Employment Security is taking recommended health and 

safety precautions after one of its employees received a diagnosis of COVID-19.  

The facility where the individual’s workstation is located has been sanitized and other staff assigned to 

that location are working remotely to further prevent the spread of illness. 

DES continues to provide claims processing and customer services.  
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